
CIRCUIT CLERK OFFICE REPORT 

PUBLIC SAFETY AND COURT SERVICES COMMITTEE 

FEBRUARY 13, 2024 
 
 

The Circuit Clerk’s office was recently informed our case management system has been bought 
out again by a company called Avenu Insights and Analytics.  They have reached out to Lee 
County and Winnebago County, and they want to discuss what they can do for us.  They are 
keeping our current software Full Court Enterprise.  Representatives from Winnebago County 
and I will be going to Virginia to their headquarters to meet with their team and discuss the 
future of the software. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions. 
 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
___________________________ 
Amy Johnson 
Lee County Circuit Clerk 
 


